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MBA Board of Directors Welcomes 
John Paul Busse of F.J. Busse Company, Inc. 

 

October 12, 2020 

 

Pittsburgh, PA – Master Builders’ Association (MBA) announced the 

appointment of John Paul Busse to its Board of Directors. The MBA Board of 

Directors unanimously approved Mr. Busse to fill the term of his father, John 

C. Busse, who passed in August of this year, having served as a member of the 

MBA Board of Directors since 1997. 

 

John Paul has been president of F. J. Busse Company, Inc. for the past 10 years. 

F.J. Busse Company is a Pittsburgh based, family owned business in operation 

since 1926. This fourth-generation business was founded by John Paul’s great 

grandfather, Francis Joseph Busse, who was a bricklayer by trade. John Paul has 

been involved with the family business for over 35 years, starting out as an 

apprentice carpenter and working his way up through the administrative side of 

the business. In addition to his role as president, he is also the chief estimator 

and in charge of project management, where he is actively involved with all 

aspects of construction and operations. 

 

“We pride ourselves on our commitment to quality craftsmanship and our ethical business practices. We are also 

very much a hands-on general contractor. We approach every project with an attitude of how we can best serve 

our customers and I believe that is the reason we have fostered so many long-term business relationships over the 

years,” said John Paul.  

 

F.J. Busse is signatory to the Carpenters, Laborers, Drywall Finishers, and Cement Masons unions. The 

commercial and institutional market are its primary focus. 

 

MBA is pleased to welcome John Paul to the Board of Directors. 

 

About the MBA 

Since 1886, MBA contractors have set the standard in Western Pennsylvania for construction excellence by 

investing in a skilled workforce, implementing award-winning safety programs, and offering the best in 

management expertise.  For more information on the MBA, please call 412-922-3912 or visit www.mbawpa.org  
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